

Gilgandra Public School





Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

TO ALEST COME

Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

21 April 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

On Thursday 22 April Year 5 and 6 students will participate in the Burn Bright program based on a meaningful and dynamic day of student leadership and wellbeing.

Burn Bright is a student leadership and wellbeing program led by specialists who work with students from Year 5 to 12 in a collaborative, fun and inclusive team culture. They help bring about positive behavioural change, a shift in mindset and personal wellbeing, enabling students to make informed choices and decisions.

This leadership day will be held at the Youth Centre. Students are able to wear sensible, comfortable clothing and will only require their recess as the school is providing lunch.

If you have any further questions please contact the school on 68472043

Yours Sincerely

Amy Spora

Student Leadership